

## **Elmstead Wood Primary School**

Castlecombe Road Mottingham London SE9 4AT

020 8857 1504

admin@elmsteadwoodprimary.co.uk www.elmsteadwoodprimary.co.uk













15 September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

The children will be going on a walk down to Mottingham Library. This trip is to take place on Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> September, 2023. Children will need to bring a coat with them in to school.

Please can you let me know if you are able to help us on this trip – this trip is covered by the educational visits consent form completed on admission to Elmstead Wood Primary School, so there is no need to return a permission slip.

Thank you for your continued support

Miss Woodhead Class Teacher







